
The Department of Graduate Public Health mourns the passing of Dr. Bailus Walker, 
Jr.  Ph.D., M.P.H.   

 

Dr. Walker, who served as the Chair of the 
External Advisory Board for the Graduate 
Public Health Program in the College of 
Veterinary Medicine from 2016-2019 as well as 
a Bioethics Visiting Scholar in the National 
Center for Bioethics in Research and Health 
Care, Tuskegee University passed away of 
COVID19 on April 9, 2020.  As we all 
contemplate the impact this pandemic has on the 
world, it makes all of the data analysis and 
policy review even more tangible when you are 
impacted personally.  We send our condolences 
to the Walker family and to the thousands that 
his scholarship and service impacted during his 
meaningful life journey.   
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